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By email: netzeroteessideproject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

Dear Mrs Hanlon 

THE NET ZERO TEESSIDE PROJECT 

THE PLANNING ACT 2008 (AS AMENDED) – SECTION 51 ‘ADVICE FOR POTENTIAL APPLICANTS AND 
OTHERS’ 

ADVICE FOLLOWING ISSUE OF DECISION TO ACCEPT THE APPLICATION FOR EXAMINATION 

We write in response to the Planning Inspectorate’s advice to the Applicants (Net Zero Teesside Power 
Limited and Net Zero North Sea Storage Limited) provided under Section 51 ‘Advice for potential 
applicants and others’ of ‘The Planning Act 2008’ (the ‘PA 2008’) dated 16th August 2021 and further 
to the meeting between the Inspectorate and Applicants on 15th September 2021. 

This letter represents the Applicants’ interim response to the Inspectorate’s Section 51 advice and sets 
out the proposed timetable for notifying persons of the decision to accept the Application pursuant 
to Section 56 ‘Notifying persons of accepted application’ of the PA 2008 and Regulation 16 ‘Accepted 
application – publicity and consultation for EIA development’ of ‘The Infrastructure Planning 
(Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2017 (the ‘EIA Regulations’).  

The letter also outlines the Applicants’ intention to seek changes to the Application in advance of the 
start of the Examination.    

Submission of updated Application Documents 

The following updated Application Documents were submitted to the Inspectorate by the Applicants 
on 13th and 17th September 2021: 

 Application Document Ref. 5.2 – Project Need Statement. 

 Application Document Ref. 5.8 – Combined Heat and Power Assessment. 

 Application Document 5.11 – Indicative Lighting Strategy. 

 Application Document Ref. 6.3.74 – ES Volume II, Figure 17-7a Viewpoint 1 – Albion Terrace, 
Hartlepool (Summer).   

The updated Project Need Statement, Indicative Lighting Strategy and Figure 17-7a Viewpoint 1, 
replace the previously submitted versions that were corrupted. 
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Case Manager 
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